
Date: 15/ 01 / 2018 Ref. no.: WFA 4.4 / 06

Att.: The Affiliated WFA MFs

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

I would like to thank all of you for your hard efforts and dedication to developing our beloved sport
in our great African continent.
It is my privilege and great honor to invite you to attend the WFA Congress meeting scheduled to
be held on 25th March, 2018 at 10:00 AM at Dar El Modaraat Hotel in Cairo, Egypt.
Please be noted that according to the WFA Constitution, the costs of your travel and
accommodation should be covered by the national federation/yourself.
Should you have any suggestions to the agenda of the meeting, please let us know no later than
31/01/2018.
I am looking forward to seeing you in Cairo!

Yours sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel
WFA President


